Cooper, Jeff

From: gundy@safelink.net

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 5:03 PM

To: Cooper, Jeff

Subject: Re: MCWDA45-F Deputy Watermasters
Hi Jeff,

Would you please reinstate both Leroy Robinson and
Earl Warthen as my Deputy Watermaster’s for 2014!
Thank you,

From: Cooper, Jeff

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2013 1:47 PM
To: gundy@safelink.net

Subject: RE: Deputy Watermasters

Don-

Our mail machine is broken and won’t be repaired until next week, so | am unable to send you the appointments.
Instead, | have attached them to this e-mail as a PDF. If for some reason you need a hard copy, | can get them to you
next week. Otherwise, feel free to print them for your records.

-Jeff C.

From: gundy@safelink.net [ mailto:gundy@safelink.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2013 3:32 PM

To: Cooper, Jeff

Subject: Re: Deputy Watermasters

Jeff,

The individuals are Leroy Robinson, Earl Warthen and
George Montgomery. All three have been my deputy’s
in the past.

Thank you,

From: Cooper, Jeff

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2013 3:22 PM
To: gundy@safelink.net

Subject: Deputy Watermasters

Don,

Can you get me the names of the individuals you want appointed? Should be no problem getting the appointments out
once | have that (provided they have already submitted an oath). Thanks!

-Jeff C.



